
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
  

 
 

  
 

   
    

  
  

   
    
  

 
 

  

  
 

    

 

  

 

COUNTY 
GEORGIA 

Media Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 30, 2020 

Community Development Office Closed Through May 1st 
Troup County, Ga. March 30, 2020 – Due to the concerns of Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) 
and the current local state of emergency in Troup County, the office of Troup County 
Community Development will be closed to the public and all walk-in traffic until May 1, 2020, 
unless extended or sooner dismissed, effective immediately. 

The Troup County Community Development staff members will continue to handle all aspects of 
the department, such as telephone calls and emails, building and licensing applications, permits 
and inspections, planning and zoning requests, etc. The county urges the public to call the office 
directly for questions or concerns, access the Troup County website for online services, use 
email and mail-in services for form and document submittal or utilize the drop-box service 
located near the entrance of the Troup County Government Center. All citizens may continue to 
conduct business via the methods listed above without the need of in-person contact through the 
Community Development office. 

Please visit https://www.troupcountyga.gov/Departments/Community_Development for more 
information and to obtain forms and documents related to Community Development. For any 
questions or additional information, please contact Community Development at (706) 883-1650. 

Media Contact: Rachel Camp, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 
rcamp@troupco.org. 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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